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Nicole Spencer

From: Lutsel Ke WLE Director [lkdfn_lands@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 4:13 PM
To: Nicole Spencer
Subject: TNR

Nicole, 
I spoke with Chief Antoine Michel and Sub-chief James Marlowe to determine a response from the Lutsel K'e 
Dene First Nation to your request for two Lutsel K'e community members to attend a session in Yellowknife 
dispensing of our right for a Lutsel K'e community scoping session.  This is an unacceptable departure of 
process and we are therfor asking for a "request for ruling". 
Ray Griffith 
  
Director Wildlife, Lands and Environment 
Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation 
Box 28  
Lutsel K'e, NT X0E 1A0 
Canada 
867-370-3197 wk. 
867-370-3143 fx. 
lkdfn_lands@yahoo.com 
 
 


